
 

 
 
April 1, 20xx  
 
 
 
[Name of Regional Coordinator] 
Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction 
School Facilities & Organization 
PO Box 47200 
Olympia, WA  98504-7200 
 
Re:  Constructability Review for [Name of Project]  

 
Dear [Name of Regional Coordinator]:  

 
This letter serves as certification by the Apple Valley School District that the District has 
completed a Constructability Review for the above referenced project, in accordance with WAC 
392-343-080 and WAC 392-344-066.  The team was led by [Name of CR Consultant], which 
prepared a Constructability Review Report and Implementation Plan for School Board Approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Gran E. Smith 
Superintendent, Apple Valley School District  
 


